
 

 
 

 

NOTICE ON THE OPENING OF TECHNICAL AND FINANCIAL BIDS 

 

 

PROCUREMENT OF SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE PHYSICAL WAREHOUSING/ 

STORAGE REQUIREMENTS OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM 

(DOT-BAC-IB NO. 2021-022 EPA) 

 

 
This notice is being issued to prospective bidders to announce the Opening of Technical and 
Financial Bids for the above-mentioned procurement project. In view of the lack of quorum 
and the scheduled EXECOM Strategic Planning on January 26-28, 2022, the new schedule 
of the Opening of Bids is on 31 January 2022 (10:00 A.M.) to be held at the 4th Floor 
Conference Room, DOT Bldg., 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City. 

 
Prospective bidders can join/attend the opening of bids virtually thru the Google Meet platform. 
Please send the following details to the BAC Secretarial official email address at 
dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph not later than 5:00 P.M. of 28 January 2022: 

 
 Name of Representative(s) – maximum of two (2) 
 Company name and contact number 
 Email address  

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

24 January 2022 

 

 

                                                                                                 

OIC-USEC. REYNALDO L. CHING 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
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